
This inspection constitutes the first time Canada
has availed itself of the rights granted under the Stockholm
Document . It demonstrates Canada's firm commitment to the
confidence- and security-building measures adopted in the
Stockholm Document, and our conviction that by their
implementation, these measures serve to strengthen confidence
in Europe, giving expression to the duty of States to refrain
from the use of force .

NOTICE

There will be a media
opportunity with the team members at CFB Lahr, Federal
Republic of Germany, after their return from Czechoslovakia
late on Friday, June 16 . For further details, contact the
DND Office of Information Lahr at (011) 49-7821-206113, or
the National Defence Headquarters Media Liaison Office at
(613) 996-2353 .
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